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It’s been a cold and snowy start to Spring so far but hopefully we start to see more 
sunshine and blue skies as we edge our way further into the Spring term. There is much 

to look forward to over the next few weeks and in the run up to the Easter break and we 
will continue to keep you updated with all the goings-on here in school. Have a lovely 
weekend!
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Maria  Onuferiva	 Charlie M
Kate Chan	 Chrystal D
Zander Harrison-Mellor	 Jake C
Archie Minter	 Ella P
Isabella Jones	 Sam P
Ella-Mae Roberts	 Anya H-M
Freya Thomas	 Briar P
Corey Maddocks	 Ada Ja
Jamie Franklin	 Jasmine C

Oak class assembly - Thursday 16th 
March @ 2.30pm. We look forward to seeing 
you then.

Strike action
As per the letter sent out earlier this week, all 
classes will be open as usual on Wednesday 
15th and Thursday 16th March. 

Parental consultations
Please ensure you have your slot booked via 
school spider for our parental consultations on 
Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd March. It is a 
great opportunity to speak with your child's class 
teacher and have a glimpse into your child/rens 
learning journey so far this academic year.

British Science Week:
Next week is British 
Science Week 2023 and 
Wimboldsley joins forces 
to honour the year's 
topic of ‘connections’. For 
the week, teachers are 
working hard to prepare 
some extra exciting 
science 'connections' 
lessons for all pupils. 
For those children who 
continue to use scientific 
vocabulary during the 
week, raffle tickets will 
be awarded; a junior and 
infant scientific prize will 
be presented to our raffle 
winners in assembly on 
Friday.

Don’t forget
Comic Relief

FRIDAY 17th 
MARCH

For a £1 come to school in 
Non-uniform with WILD 

HAIR - Be as creative or as 
wild as you can!

Fun in the Snow
Our EYFS children made the most 

of the little 
snow left 
by the 
time the 
arrived in 
school this 
morning!

For those not on 
Twitter, and also 
just because we 
want to shout 
it again, here is 
our wonderful 
school family 
letting the 
world know 
that Ofsted had 
judged that we 
continue to be 
OUTSTANDING!




